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Board Direction 

BD-006808-20 

ABP-308099-20 
 

 

At a meeting held on 29/10/2020, the Board considered the report of the Inspector 

and the documents and submissions on file generally.     

 

Having regard to the provisions of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as 

amended, and the nature of the proposed development which comprises the  

refurbishment of part of the Dunstown-Moneypoint 400kV Overhead line, with works 

to be carried out from tower 341 in the townland of Mountsack, County Tipperary 

terminating at tower 577 at Moneypoint, it is considered that the proposed 

development does not fall within the scope of section 182A of the Planning and 

Development Act 2000, as amended, and that a planning application should be 

made in the first instance to Tipperary County Council and Clare County Council. 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 29/10/2020 

 Dave Walsh   

 

 


